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Fledglings Newsletter Term 1  

       
  

                                                                           

 

In Term 1 our topic 

is…Marvellous Me! 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
- Adding out thumbprint to the Fledglings Family Tree 

- Learning the names of some of our friends and to playing co-operatively and sharing our toys  

- Learning the school rules and to following them in our classroom 

- Learning about our school values and how we can show them 

- Learning to recognise our own name 

- Listening carefully to stories with interest and recall  

- Learning about our differences and how this makes us special and unique  

- Looking at the features on our face and have a go at painting it  

- Making a ‘marvellous me’ biscuit! 

- Recognising numbers to 5 

- Counting objects carefully 

-  

 

 

  

 

Important Info:  

CLASS DOJO is an easy way to 

communicate and know what’s 

happening in school. Please 

speak to me if you are having 

any issues signing in! 

 

EVIDENCE ME is where you will 

find your child’s learning 

observations. Please send your 

email to Miss Riggs in order to 

see these.  

Just a few bits we will busy with this term… 

It is so important that children 

get the chance to read at home. 

We change books on a Friday. 

Children will get two reading 

books and one library book for 

you to read with them.  

What a lovely few days we have had with your little ones! They have done brilliantly coming in and 

settling into school life. They are really getting there with learning lots of new routines and names.  

A few little bits to remember: 

- Please make sure your send your child to school with a water bottle each day! We will try 

and get them to drink as much as we can.  

- Please ensure your child’s bag is a book bag! It doesn’t have to be a school one, you can 

pick them up from most supermarkets, but it makes organisation and handing bits out so 

much easier for us!  

 

Thanks for all of your support! 

 

  

 

 

 

  


